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BATTERY INCIDENT – CAUSING INJURY WITH A KNIFE 

Request for Community Assistance in Identifying Person’s Involved 

 

The River Falls Police Department is investigating a serious battery incident that occurred 

early Sunday morning, July 27, 2014 at approximately 2:08 a.m.  The incident occurred on 

the sidewalk area at the Northwest corner of Main Street and Walnut Street, downtown 

River Falls, Wisconsin.  A male individual used a knife to seriously injure another male 

individual during an altercation and then fled the scene with two female companions.   

 

The attached photographs are believed to be of the suspect male individual and two 
female companions as they fled the scene on foot.  The Police Department is requesting 
assistance in identifying these individuals.   
 
If anyone has information that could identify any of these individuals or assist in the 
investigation they are encouraged to contact the Police Department at 715-425-0909, 
attention Investigator Chuck Golden.  Please refer to River Falls Case No. RF2014-1331.   
Information can also be provided through Crime Stoppers by calling 1-800-222-TIPS 
[8477], going online at www.CrimeStoppersMn.org, or by texting a cell phone message 
beginning with TIP674, then the message and SEND to CRIMES [274637]. 
 
 

mailto:rleque@rfcity.org






 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

####                              


